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Pamela Martin

From: Patricia Russell <

Sent: May 22, 2025 9:11 AM

To: Municipal Hall

Subject: Support for Pickleball Courts at Court 1 at Centennial Park 

Categories: Pickleball

[You don't o�en get email from Learn why this is important at 
h�ps://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIden�fica�on ] 
 
Dear Mayor and Councillors: 
 
I have been playing pickleball in Centennial Park for a number of years now.  I  have heard that Mayor and Councillors are 
considering the possibility of making Court 1 at Centennial Park into 4 permanent pickleball courts.  I fully support such a 
transi�on. Such a transi�on would give the community the opportunity to enjoy and con�nue to play pickleball on the 
Peninsula and s�ll leave enough tennis courts for the tennis players. 
 
Thank you for your considera�on of turning this beau�ful park into a shared play to be enjoyed by many. 
 
Pat Russell 
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